
NOVICE ALEXANDROS FROCKED
On Tuesday, the 18th of November/1st of December 2015, His
Beatitude  Theophilos,  Patriarch  of  Jerusalem,  blessed  the
frock  of  novice  Alexandros,  serving  for  some  time  at  Sts
Constantine and Helen Church and at the Central Cookery, and
wished that he honour the cloth through honesty in his life
and diaconate.
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